
Dear Sudbury Business Owners:             COVID Re-Opening 5/22/2020 

We know that some Sudbury establishments are already up and running and have worked 
out the complicated logistics of operating your businesses in the safest way(s) possible 
during this pandemic. We appreciated your diligence and efforts in keeping your 
customers and employees safe. Please read thru the links below and incorporate any 
practices that are listed in the links that you are not currently doing. For those of you who 
are now opening, it is very important that you read through all of the links below and 
incorporate all of the mandates that apply to your businesses and train your employees.   

It is extremely important to understand that as we open up, we continue to remain vigilant 
in taking every precaution necessary to mitigate the spread of COVID-19. Please keep in 
mind that these mandates are subject to change should the virus reverse course.  

The first link is a Compliance Attestation: A checklist that you must display in the 
workplace showing that you have taken all steps to comply with the Massachusetts 
Mandatory Safety Standards.  

Compliance Attestation; Display in conspicuous location: 
https://www.mass.gov/doc/compliance-attestation/download 
Overall Guidance for Restaurants and Businesses: 
https://www.mass.gov/info-details/reopening-massachusetts#general-business-guidance- 

Please review the links below and incorporate any of the practices that you may not 
currently have in place. 

Poster for re-opening for Employers 
https://www.mass.gov/doc/employer-reopening-poster/download 
Poster for Employees: 
https://www.mass.gov/doc/employee-reopening-poster/download 
Four Stages of reopening:  
https://www.mass.gov/info-details/reopening-four-phase-approach 
https://www.mass.gov/doc/reopening-advisory-board-presentation-may-11-
2020/download 
Safety Check of Building after prolonged closure:  
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/php/building-water-system.html 

Thank you for your Compliance and Stay Well! 
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